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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: January 3, 2024 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Justin Lux 

Re: Broadway Ramp Sign Package

 
 

The original estimate for the Broadway Parking Ramp sign replacement 

package was missing multiple signs from the design document. This was 

learned after the purchase was approved by the City Commission. I am asking 

permission to pay for the additional signs and shipping for $3,112.76 so we 

may complete the sign package. 

Thank you for your consideration to this matter. 

 

 
  


